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1. If I have a cell phone provided by the Archdiocese, what do I need to do? 

 

The contract between the Archdiocese and Verizon Wireless for your cell phone will end 

on June 30, 2010. You can (1) sign a personal contract with Verizon Wireless prior to 

June 30
th

 if you wish to retain services through them or (2) turn in your cell phone to 

Information Services on July 1
st
 and make other arrangements if you would like to 

continue wireless service.     

 

2. Can I keep my current phone and phone number? 

 

Yes, staff members with phones and PDA devices that were provided by the Archdiocese 

can keep them and retain the same phone numbers if they sign personal contracts with 

Verizon Wireless. 

 

3. What is the employee discount through Verizon Wireless? 

 

There is a 15% discount for all Archdiocesan staff members. If spouses and/or children 

also have phones through your plan with Verizon Wireless, the discount also applies to 

their services. 

 

4. Does the discount apply to employees who have not had cell phones provided by 

the Archdiocese in the past? 

 

Yes, the discount applies to all staff members whether or not they have had a cell phone 

provided by the Archdiocese.  

   

5. How do I apply for a cell phone through Verizon Wireless? 

 

Representatives from Verizon Wireless will come to the Catholic Center to meet with 

interested individuals. If you have a phone with them now, you can review your current 

coverage and receive guidance on the best plan for you based on your past usage. If you 

have not had a phone with them, they can help you decide which plan may be best for 

your needs.  

 

6. When will Verizon Wireless representatives come to the Catholic Center? 

 

Representatives will be here on June 9 and June 15 from 10:00 to 2:00 each day in the 

Staff Lounge. Please contact Ashley Keller in Accounting Services at 

akeller@archindy.org to schedule an appointment.    
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